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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are holding a SEND Marketplace event on Thursday 30 November from 10am to 12pm for all parent/carers of 

students at The Bulwell Academy identified as having a SEND need. 

 

The following external agencies will be at our Marketplace to provide support, advice and guidance to you as a 

parent/carer of a child with a SEND need: 

 

• Educational Psychologists, 

• Behaviour Support Team, 

• Learning Support Team 

• Autism Team.  

 

Free refreshments will be available. You can pop 

in at any time that is convenient to you, Our SEND 

Team will also be on hand for you to talk to. 

 

If you are interested in attending, please complete 

the online form below to book your place: 

https://forms.office.com/e/dwGHAzV2RN 

 

Parent/Carer SEND Appointment Service 

 

If you are not able to attend but would like to discuss your child’s needs with a member of the SEND Team, we offer a 

parent/carer SEND drop-in service. Please contact our reception team on 0115 9647640 who will support you to book 

a meeting with our SEND Team. 

 

SEND Reporting Form 

 

You can also use the online form below at any time to inform us of 

any changes to your child’s Special Educational Needs, such as a 

new diagnosis and or a change in your child’s condition. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/XFfzV2d9mS 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Marketplace on Thursday 30 November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Anita Wall 

Mrs A Wall  

Assistant Principal: SENDCO 
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